
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

1 March, 2024.   

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to be taking so many Year 7 students on their first residential trip as a year group  
to Whitemoor Lakes on 12-14 April. 

The weekend will be packed with a range of activities and will allow students to build their skill set. 

In order to give you a clearer picture of what the weekend will look like, and to share expectations 
and requirements, we would like to invite you to a parent/carer meeting on Thursday 21 March at 
6.00pm here at NLS. We anticipate that the event will be for approximately an hour and there will 
also be an opportunity to ask questions you may have. 

Please come into school via the main reception on the evening and the presentation will take place in 
the theatre.  

Can I also please draw your attention to a kit list, shared by the activity centre, to help ensure students 
are fully prepared for the weekend. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Barley-Morey           Mrs J McBride 
AHT Year 7 Lead                 SAHT 


